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LIL’ RED ROBIN HOOD FAMILY MUSICAL

King's College is going to the Lil’ Red Robin Hood Family Musical (11:30 a.m.) at the Winter Garden Theatre on Tuesday, December 10, 2019.  There will not be any classes that day.  We will be leaving the school at 8:00 a.m.  Pick-up is at 3:30 p.m. at the school.  The cost is included on your August invoice.  The cost includes transportation, lunch, and admission.  Full dress uniform, including blazer and well-polished black shoes, is required.

King’s College School will provide supervisory volunteers to supplement teacher advisors.  Combined, there will be a minimum of one supervisor for every ten students.

The King’s College School rules of conduct for student behaviour, and the consequences if they are broken, are in place during this trip.  In addition, failure to comply with the King’s College School rules of conduct will result in the parents being notified and the student being sent home at the earliest opportunity, at the parents’ expense.
